
Matt Brunt,
pteg Support Unit
Wellington House 
40-50 Wellington Street 
LEEDS LS1 2DE

12 October 2009
Dear Matt,

Light Rail and City Regions – a 21st Century Mode of Transport

Submission from the West Yorkshire PTE (Metro) to the All-Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group Inquiry
Thank you for your invitation to submit evidence to the All-Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group Inquiry. We are grateful for the opportunity to make a submission. 
I am responding as Metro’s Assistant Director, Rapid Transit with responsibility for the development and delivery of schemes within the PTE area of West Yorkshire.
Metro would appreciate the opportunity to give oral evidence to the Inquiry if requested, and to discuss any of the points in our submission further if required. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information. 
I can confirm that Metro has no objection to its submission being made public.
Yours sincerely,
Dave Haskins
Assistant Director, Rapid Transit
E: dave.haskins@wypte.gov.uk
M: 07946 749103

